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27th June 2016
Dear Parent,

On Thursday 7th July we will be holding the Annual St. Joseph’s Key Stage 2 Sports Day. This day (always dependant on weather!) is a highlight of the school year and we will continue to keep to the traditions and arrangements that we have followed over the last decade or so. Here is some information for parents who are unfamiliar with the Key Stage Two Sports Day:
All children will be representing their school House group. We would therefore ask your child to arrive at school wearing a t-shirt in their ‘House colours’ on the day as well as their usual PE shorts and footwear.
St. Bernadette – GREEN                                                St. Francis – PURPLE
St. Margaret – YELLOW                                           St. Maximillian - ORANGE
9.10am – 12 noon: The children will participate in events on the field, next to the staff car park. Your child will perform in at least two events in the morning. Parents are welcome to attend the morning session to cheer your children on. The school day will start as normal (doors open at 8.50am) and children will be registered. Any parents staying to watch are to wait on the field.
12 noon – 3.30pm: Lunchtime followed by afternoon activities. These activities take place around the school under the supervision of Key Stage 2 staff. Children are to be collected at 3.30pm as normal. Due to logistical reasons, parents are not to attend the afternoon activities. The morning session will conclude just before 12 noon and we politely ask parents to allow us to take the children indoors before you leave the grounds.
Photographs may be taken to display on the school’s email and twitter accounts, where children’s names will not be mentioned in photographs – please inform your child’s teacher if you do not want your child to be photographed.

If it is raining on Thursday morning, the Sports Day will be postponed until the following day (Friday 8th July). We will endeavour to let parents know of any postponement as soon as possible on Thursday morning via posters around school and a message on our Twitter account. If Friday is also ‘rained off’, Sports Day events will take place indoors on that day. Unfortunately, parents will not be able to watch any indoor events.
Many thanks,

     Mr. M. Nayland                                                                   Mr. A. Turner    

    P.E. Co-ordinator                                                             Acting Headteacher         
	E-mail: schooloffice@stjosephs-birkenhead.wirral.sch.uk
Website:  www.stjosephscatholicprimarybirkenhead.co.uk 
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